[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF STANFORD RECREATION COMMISSION
MEETING OF 3-14-2018
PRESENT:  Sara Knickerbocker, Richard Bell, Mike Denatale, Antonio Ingenito
ALSO PRESENT: Mary Weinberger – Town Board Liaison

NEW/RETURNING BUSINESS
DIRECTOR POSITION: Mr. Denatale has made a motion to open the search for Director candidates for the 2018 season. Ms. Knickerbocker seconds the motion; all in favor. 
The Director ad will be placed on Facebook and Town website. The current Recreation Director, Ms. Gianna Muscari was notified that she can apply for the position if she’d like. 
VALLEY DUTCHMAN: Mr. Joe Norton expressed concerns regarding the maintenance of fields and allowing the baseball organization of Valley Dutchman to use the Town of Stanford fields as their home field. Mr. Denatale explained that most of the players who participate in Valley Dutchman also are participants in Taconic Little League and many individuals involved in Valley Dutchman and Taconic Little League, help maintain the fields, including lining and raking.  Mr. Bell made a motion to allow Valley Dutchman to use the fields; all in favor.
DROWNING PREVENTION COURSE: Ms. Meghan O’Connor had informed the Commission that the Dutchess County Board of Health would like to schedule a Drowning Prevention Course at the Rec for all employees before the season begins. The Commission voted, and all were in favor of scheduling this course. 
PLEASANT VALLEY DAY CAMP – The Pleasant Valley Day Camp would like to return this season for a day trip. The Commission asked Ms. Osterman to determine the revenue made by the Town of Stanford Rec last season from this trip before deciding about the return trip.
MISCELLANEOUS 
EASTER EGG HUNT: The Rec Easter Egg hunt is scheduled for March 24th from 10:30-12:30. The Hunt will be indoors at Town Hall, unless snow has melted; then the hunt will be outdoors, crafts inside in the gym.
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 

